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ATLAS3D is a new survey based on integral-field spectroscopy for a complete,
volume-limited sample of 260 early-type galaxies observed within the local 40 Mpc
volume - the largest survey of its kind. This K-band selected sample spans a
range in mass from 1010 to 1012 M�, and probes two orders of magnitude in
local galaxy density, giving a significantly larger range in mass and environment
than previous works of this kind. We present our analysis of the global stel-
lar populations of this sample derived from apertures integrated from our IFU
data. These data allow tight control of aperture effects, and give a complete
view of the galaxy properties within an effective radius. Trends with mass and
other galaxy properties are explored. We find a trend that older galaxies are
more compact at a given galaxy mass, and have experienced more rapid star
formation at earlier times than younger galaxies of the same mass, as indicated
by stellar abundance ratios. This contrasts with a simple picture of downsizing,
and suggests additional parameters control the star formation history of these
galaxies than only their mass. The trend of size and age is in agreement with
recent findings of massive, compact passive galaxies at higher redshifts. We also
show preliminary results of non-parametric star-formation histories derived from
spectral fitting of our data. These strongly indicate that, despite the presence
of young stars and even ongoing star formation, the overwhelming majority of
stellar mass in early-type galaxies formed at early epochs, though the assembly
into the current systems may have proceeded on different timescales.
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